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PARROT LOOKOUT WILDFIRE #R21234 
EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED 

July 28, 2023 at 1100 hours

The Evacuation Alert issued on July 26, 2023 at 1630 hours by Wet’suwet’en First Nation, Skin Tyee Nation, 
and the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako for the Parrot Lookout Wildfire has been rescinded, as 
shown on the attached map.      

For more information contact:  Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako at 250-692-1553. 

Be aware that the wildfire situation can change at any time.  

Please sign up for Bulkley Nechako Emergency & Public Alerts at: 
https://www.rdbn.bc.ca/departments/protective-services/bulkley-nechako-emergency-public-alerts 

______________________ ____________________________ ____________________________ 
Mark Parker  Rosemarie Skin Maureen Luggi 
Chair, RDBN                Chief, Skin Tyee Nation Chief, Wet’suwet’en First Nation 

For public inquiry, please visit or contact: 

RDBN at www.rdbn.bc.ca or call 250-692-1553 
Skin Tyee Nation: Jason Wiebe, Emergency Program Coordinator Phone 250-251-5366 
Wet’suwet’en First Nation: Ruby Ogen Phone 250-981-4144 

For media inquiry, please contact: 

Chair Mark Parker Phone 250-699-1014 
Skin Tyee Nation: Jason Wiebe, Emergency Program Coordinator Phone 250-251-5366 
Wet’suwet’en First Nation: Ruby Ogen Phone 250-981-4144 

https://www.rdbn.bc.ca/departments/protective-services/bulkley-nechako-emergency-public-alerts
http://www.rdbn.bc.ca/
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